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Contact Details 
Planning and Local Authority Liaison Department 
The Coal Authority 
200 Lichfield Lane 
Berry Hill 
MANSFIELD 
Nottinghamshire 
NG18 4RG 
 
Planning Email:  planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk 
Planning Enquiries:   01623 637 119 
 
Person Making Comments 
Melanie Lindsley BA (Hons), DipEH, DipURP, MA, PGCertUD, PGCertSP, MRTPI  
Planning Liaison Manager 
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2 December 2016   
 
 
Warrington Borough Council Local Plan Review (Regulation 18) 
 
Thank you for your notification received on the 24 October 2016 in respect of the above.   
 
I have reviewed the document and can confirm that the Coal Authority has no specific 
comments to make at this early stage.   
 
However, the Coal Authority wishes to continue to be consulted both informally if required 
and formally on future stages. Please continue to send your emerging planning policy 
consultations to our generic email address planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk.     
 
Should you require any assistance please contact a member of Planning and Local 
Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority on our direct line (01623 637 119). 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
For and on behalf of  
 
Mark Harrison BA(Hons), DipTP, LLM, MInstLM, MRTPI 
Principal Manager – Planning & Local Authority Liaison 
 
 
 


